

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently. (1pt)

1. A. set B. pet C. let D. women
2. A. trip B. did C. with D. nice
3. A. Bay B. play C. stay D. watch
4. A. lesson B. new C. every D. seven
5. A. many B. Maths C. have D. today

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D. (3pts).

6. He is a studentLe Loi School.

- A. at B. in C. on D. for

7. The classat 7 o'clock in the morning.

- A. starts B. start C. end D. ends

8.are you talking to? – I am talking to my friend, Thanh.

- A. Who B. Which C. When D. What

9. How is your little daughter? - She is fine

- A. Thank B. thank you C. thanks you D. you thank

10. I wantwith my foreign friend, Tony.

- A. to talking B. talking C. talk D. to talk

11. They write emails to other every day.

- A. every B. each C. one D. they

12. The is cold and wet.

- A. Time B. day C. weather D. season

13. How many are there in a year? Four.

- A. months B. days C. seasons D. weeks

14. Choose the odd one

- A.milk B. rice C. noodle D. bread

15. I want to go to the to see some tigers.

- A. post office B. bookshop C. clothing store D. zoo

III. Choose the answer to complete the text. (2pts.)

This (16).....my family. There are four people in (17)..... family. My father is 40 years old. He is an engineer. He works in a (18)..... near my house. My mother is 35 years old. She is a teacher. She is working in a school. My sister is 15 years old. She is a student. She is (19) grade eight. I am eleven years old. I am in grade six. I go to Vo Thi Sau school. I (20)..... my family very much.

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|-------------|--------------|
| 16. A. is | B. am | C. are | D. be |
| 17. A. I | B. me | C. my | D. mine |
| 18. A. school | B. factory | C. hospital | D. bookstore |
| 19. A. in | B. at | C. on | D. for |
| 20. A. love | B. loves | C. loving | D. to love |

IV. Read the following passage and choose the best answer marked A, B, C or D for each question. (2,0 pt)

There are four seasons in a year in our country. They are spring, summer, fall and winter. In the spring, the weather is usually warm. Sometimes it is cold, but not very cold. There are many flowers in this summer. After spring, it is summer. In the summer, the days are long and the nights are short. We often go on vacation in the summer. Fall is a nice season. The weather is often cool. In the winter, it's usually very cold. The days are short and the nights are long. We always wear warm clothes in the winter.

21. How many seasons are there in your country? What are they?

.....

22. What do you often do in the summer?

.....

23. Are the days long or short in the winter?

.....

24. What is the weather like in the fall?

.....

25. What do you always wear in the winter?

.....

V. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one.(2pts)

26, It takes me two hours to get to Hanoi by motorbike.

I spend

27, Why don't we go to the beach for a change?

Peter suggests

28, How wide is this room?

What

29. My school has six hundred students.

There.....

30. Julia is Jack's sister.

Jack.....